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Preston Road To Be Closed Beginning Monday
(KLZA)-- Preston Road in Richardson County will be closed between Highway 159 and the Village
of Preston for about a week-and-a-half beginning Monday, September 22nd

Richardson County Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert says the county needs to do approach
work on the bridge over the Muddy River. If it rains during that time the project could take longer.

Anyone with questions may contact Huppert at the Richardson County Highway Department.

Many Signals Communications



